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REPORTING ABSENCES

 If your child is absent, please call the
Quilchena Safe Arrival Line at 604-713-
5159 EXT 68#. This way the office can
input your child's attendance accurately
in our student system first thing in the
morning. 

Hello Quilchena Families,
  We had an eventful month of February at the school.  It started
off with a dump of snow which made it difficult for drivers on
the road but lots of fun for the students.  We had so many
students bringing sleds to school we had to set up a sled
parking lot! 
We had Valentines’ Day, Lunar New Year celebrations and of
course Pink Shirt Day.  
Some highlights of the upcoming month include second term
reports going home and Spring Break! Thank you to parents
who responded to the “Are you Returning to Quilchena” survey
from last month.  If things change between now and next year,
please let us know.  
We have an exciting milestone next year to celebrate.  
Quilchena turns 100! We are in the early stages of preparing for
the Centennial.  If you have any Quilchena artifacts from years
past or would like to help organize this event, please let me
know. 
  
Thank you,

Mike Singh
Principal

Photo Credits: Meaghan Taylor
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Le Carnaval at Quilchena
On February 20th, the French Immersion students and staff celebrated the Québecois
winter festival. Students learned about Québecois culture through various stations. They
savoured crêpes and cheese with Mme Brittany and M. Pierre. They learned traditional
folk dances with Mme Keiver and Mme Jihane. Mme Deragopian and Mme Dinning lead
the winter sports station: students skied, rowed and tobogganed in the gym. Mme
Bouchet and Mme Meghan taught the arts. Mme Bouchet shared her love of weaving and
crochet. Mme Meghan helped build a giant Bonhomme. The day concluded with a visit by
the Bonhomme and a traditional dance off in the gym. We are looking forward to next
year's Carnaval!
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Photo Gallery
This month’s
gallery features
photos from:

Division 12F at
the Arcane
Circus
Division 9F  at
Lunar Fest
Quilchena
Point Grey
Reading Club
 Divison 10F
Biomes
Division 5
Valentine
exchange

AQA Fundrasing at Work
Thank you to the PAC for our brand-new
scoreboard. Thank you to our wonderful basketball
scorekeepers from divisions 1, 2, and 3. Our
scorekeepers enjoyed using our scoreboard for the
last two home games for the Quilchena Senior
basketball team. Congratulations to our team on a
great season. Thank you to our parent coach,
Jason Cheung and teacher sponsor, Mme
Bouchet. Thank you to Ms. Enns for organizing our
score keepers. 

Fun in the Snow
Division 5 snow
collection and
observations
Division 8F and
Division 2
enjoying the
snow
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Hello Q Families,
 My name is Hayley Kellow (students call me Ms. Hayley), and I am
the extra clerical support for the office on Wednesdays. I have been
with the school board since February 2022 and provide extra
clerical support to 3 other schools (Jamieson, Cavell and Emily
Carr). Prior to working with the VSB, I worked in the corporate sector
in HR and events. Originally from the ‘land down under’ (so I have a
funny accent), I have lived in the UK for 2 years before deciding to
move to Canada where I have lived the past 8.5 years. I am an
adventure seeker, sunshine chaser, a dog lover, food enthusiast
and have a keen interest in hoop and aerial silks as well as resin
artwork. 
 I am very lucky to be working at Quilchena Elementary!

Staff Spotlight
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